
Dear Dr. William Stokes,

Please support the replacement of lethal dose testing with non-animal, in
vitro testing methods. In-vitro cell culture tests have great potential and
I encourage you to move in this direction and phase out the antiquated and
unnecessary practice of testing on animals.

Thank you for your consideration on this important matter.

Sincerely,

Joan M. Delehanty


